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FROM J. A MCDONALD 
Blairmore, Alberta

November 23, 1909

Dear Sir:
Your letter of recent date to hand re Canadian 

Industrial Disputes Act. I may Say that I have had consider­
able experience in connection with this Act and have proven 
it to be the most beneficial piece of legislation placed 
upon the Statute Books of recent yoars in connection with 
labour.

I know that the abofe act could be amended as to
be more satisfactory to both employer and emp oyee. If 
there was a Board appointed for each Province or District. 
This board could be called together in say three or four days 
instead of taking a mcnth such as is done at present.

I believe it could be applied to every industry 
and with great advantage to labour.

Yours very truly,

W. L. Mackenzie King Papers 
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